KITTITAS COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926

CDS@CO.KITTITAS.WA.US

Office (509) 962-7506

Fax (509) 962-7682

May 20, 2019

Mitch & Julie Williams
PO Box 1702

Ellensburg, WA 98926
mitch@mfwilliams.net

Paul Tappel
3100 243™ St. SW

Brier, WA 98036
fishengineer{ccomcast.net

Subject: Williams Shoreline Substantial Development Permit (SD-18-00001)

Dear Applicant,

On April 18, 2019 Kittitas County Community Development received the findings of fact and decision for
the Road Variance RV-19-00003. Through these findings it was determined that the new driveway and the
proposed bridge must maintain the required 16’ width. As the original submittal packet only identified a
14’ bridge and driveway, we will need updated documents explaining the change. CDS has on file an
updated site plan but still requires an updated project narrative. Please provide the requested information
by November 21, 2019. Once this document is received CDS can continue with the processing of your
application.

Please contact the office if you have any further questions.

Kittitas County Community Development Services
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